
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 

MARCH 10, 2016 

 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH the provisions of Chapter VII, Section 5 of the Charter of the Town of 

Plainville, notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Plainville Town Council 

at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday March 10, 2016 in the Council Chambers, Municipal Center, to hear 

public comments on the budget for the Town of Plainville for Fiscal Year 2016-2017 as proposed 

by the Town Manager.   

 

Dated at Plainville, Connecticut this 3rd day of March, 2016.                                                                                 

 

 

Plainville Town Council 

 

By 

 

Carol A. Skultety, Town Clerk 

& Clerk of the Town Council 


